


• As the majority of the proposed works in this project fall outside of the Public Realm 
Contribution Area defined within the S106 Agreement, the Legacy Corporation are 
currently in discussion with the developer Bellway Homes and are awaiting their 
approval of the use of the money outside of the area identified in the s106 
agreement. 

 
• Should the developer agree to the proposed use of this money, a Grant Funding 

Agreement will be prepared that will set out the terms and conditions of the grant of 
this money to the project and will need to be completed before any of the awarded 
money can be drawn down and spent. 

 
• The remainder of the money that is currently unallocated would be required to go 

through the same funding application process, although no specific funding proposals 
have yet come forward for the use of that £140,000. 

 
 
 
If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request an internal review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Deputy Chief Executive 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10, 1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London, E20 1EJ 
 
Email: FOI@londonlegacy.co.uk 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than forty workings 
days after the initial response will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
 




